Trafalgar Newsletter

10t September 2021

Welcome back to all our students and an even bigger welcome to our new
Year 7's! They all look fantastic in their Trafalgar uniform - full guidance on
what students should wear can be found here.

After a tumultuous 2 years, we are now at the start of a brand new academic
year and with it comes lots of hope and potential for the future.

Our community responded so well to the testing and delayed start, so thank
you to you all. Now we are all back in, there is a real sense of excitement
and a fresh beginning as the year gets going. Online learning was a huge
success! Well done to all year groups. If you haven't yet arranged your
child’s chromebook please contact Iclark@trafalgarschool.org.uk to request
a copy of the chromebook scheme leaflet.

If you have any questions or concerns as the year begins, please don't hesitate to get in touch with us,
contacting your child’s form tutor in the first instance.

Team Trafalgar

Parking and drop-off

With so many vehicles currently on site, we ask that you refrain from picking up students by car directly from
the school site. With the combination of our largest ever cohort and an increased number of parents driving
into school (to avoid students travelling on public transport), this has meant that the area immediately

outside the school has become increasingly congested at the start and end of the day.

If you feel that there is a specific reason why you must pick your child up from the site itself, please do

contact the school and we can look at this on an individual basis.

Many thanks for your understanding.

Key Dates

September 2021
16th Year 11 Tutor Evening
20th ‘Supporting Your Child in Year 7' Evening
30th Open Evening

October 2021
PD Day 1
Year 7 Tutor Evening



https://trafalgarschool.org.uk/information/uniform/
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Timings of the Day

Please remember school starts each day at 8:50am. We open our gates at 8:30am and students must be on
site by 8:45am. If you would like your child to access breakfast club, please contact student services.
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